
 

 
 

               
              

        
 

             
             

      
      
     
     

 
              

               
                

              
  

 
           

               
               

 
  

 

  
 

   
 

   
  

  
  

  
 

       

Statement  of  Community  Involvement  (2025)  
 

Adoption  Statement  

Notice is hereby given that Bracknell Forest Council resolved to approve the adoption of the 
Statement of Community Involvement at the 29 April 2025 Cabinet meeting. The decision 
came into effect on 8 May 2025. 

The Statement of Community Involvement sets out how our planning services keep you 
informed. It explains how people can be involved in planning matters, such as: 

 the consideration of planning applications,
 the preparation of local plans,
 neighbourhood development plans, and
 other planning documents.

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the Statement of Community 
Involvement may make an application to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial 
review of the decision. Any such application must be made promptly in any event no later 
than 6 weeks after the date on which the Statement of Community Involvement was 
adopted. 

The adopted Statement of Community Involvement, a statement summarising the main 
issues raised during the consultation period, and a copy of this adoption statement can be 
viewed on the Council’s website and inspected free of charge at the below addresses: 

Online: 

https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning/planning-
policy/statement-community-involvement 

In person: 

Bracknell Forest Council 
Time Square 
Market Street 
Bracknell 
RG12 1JD 

Monday to Friday 8.30am-5pm (excluding bank holidays) 

https://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning/planning

